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Fisher Phillips is moving its Bay Area office from Oakland to San Francisco effective January 29. The
firm has been in the Bay Area since 1982. Our new office is located in One Embarcadero Center in
the heart of San Francisco’'s prime commercial district.

San Francisco Managing Partner Tim Murphy said when the opportunity arose to move into the
Embarcadero Center the firm recognized the value of that location. San Francisco provides us a
more centralized location from which to serve our clients. For most of the 25 years we have been in
the Bay Area we were located in San Francisco, so it's like a homecoming.

The San Francisco office currently has eight seasoned attorneys. Murphy said, We plan to add to our
already experienced group of attorneys in the near future. The attorneys average 18 years of
practice, with Murphy leading the group. He has practiced law in California for 35 years.

Fisher Phillips Chairman Roger Quillen added, Our clients are fortunate to be served by such a
stellar group of attorneys as those we have in San Francisco and our other California offices.
Additionally, our Western clients benefit from the depth and breadth of experience and knowledge
we can tap into in the rest of our offices from coast-to-coast.

The new address for Fisher Phillips is One Embarcadero Center, Suite 2340, San Francisco, CA
94111-3712 and the telephone number is (415) 490-9000.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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